
 

 

 

Principal Message for March 10, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
The Magnet Schools of America came to Carroll on Thursday this week to see the 
amazing leadership at Carroll. We are being considered for the top ten Schools of 
Excellence in the country. The winner will be announced on April 22nd. The students 
did an amazing job showcasing the greatness at Carroll. 
 
As the weather warms up please talk to your child about going to North Hills after 
school. Many business owners have contacted the school about large number of 
students being disruptive in stores and restaurants. It may or may not be students 
from Carroll. I would just like to ask that you discuss this with your children if they are 
visiting North Hills. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
Upcoming Events: 
March 13th Carroll at Ligon Softball 
March 14th Carroll at Ligon Boys Soccer 
March 16th Carroll vs. Leesville Home Softball (at North Hills Park) 

The March PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/1qcu5-cmms-
pta-news. There are still several board vacancies for next year. We need your help.  

8th Grade Families: 
High School Registration begins Monday, March 6th until Friday, March 24th. All 
8th graders have received a high school registration lesson in their ELA class this week. 
You can review the lesson here. All parents/guardians are encouraged to review your 
student's courses before final submission. Friday, March 24th is the deadline to 
register. Please review your student's assigned high school website for course 
descriptions and upcoming events. 
 
High School Night had a great turnout! If you were unable to attend or need to hear 
information again, you can watch the recording of the event here. Additionally, to 
review the presentation presented by Sanderson, click here. 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
https://www.smore.com/1qcu5-cmms-pta-news
https://www.smore.com/1qcu5-cmms-pta-news
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1huezod_ycrVXhw2NxODXketa5P1QGXhQB0DnptKpXeM/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vlo1iBe1x5L_3hO219f6__028KYZhp1u/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1kUHcojZHdqOCwUqPUDSy8w9pmWmPFNZ_/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=107006451403217220581&rtpof=true&sd=true


 

 

 

 
 

 
If you have any questions related to high school registration, please contact Ms. Moore 
(omoore@wcpss.net). 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 
Is your child interested in a club at Carroll? Please visit our website here for 
information about clubs. All are invited to participate. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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